
From: Eric Slade [mailto:eric@ericslade.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 7:29 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Belmont Street 
 
To the Planning and Sustainability Commission: 
 
I can guarantee you no one is moving to Portland because they love giant box apartment buildings. 
Part of the appeal of our city is the scale and architecture. We DO have to build more housing, but 
we can’t do it at the expense of our historic districts. Belmont Street is one of the most loved areas 
of the city. Five story apartment blocks will ruin that.  
  
I urge you to keep the livability of the SE Belmont Street neighborhood by zoning the 3300 - 3356 
SE Belmont Street block CN1 (3 story maximum). I am very opposed to a CN2 designation (5 
story), which will ruin this historic block and negatively impact the livability of this wonderful 
Portland historic neighborhood.  
  
  
Thank you, 
 
Eric Slade 
 

Eric Slade Films 
1920 SE 45th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97215 
503-475-4048 
eric@ericslade.com 
www.ericslade.com 
 
 


